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July Meeting  
To be held on Saturday, July 31st 1976, at Conway H all, Red Lion Square, 
Holborn, W.C.1 from 3 -  5  p.m. 
Committee meeting, 2 -  3  p.m. 

------------- 
 
August  
Please note that there will not be a meeting in Aug ust, nor will there be a 
Newsletter. 

------------- 
 
Welcome to New Member  
Mr. House,14 Harrington Road, Formby, Lanes. 

------------- 
 
Change of Address  
Tommy Williams, 15 Mossbury Road, Lavender Hill, Lo ndon, S.W.11. 
Miss Mira Curtis, 14 Stoney Lane, Winchester, Hants . S022 6DN 

------------- 
 
Sick Members  
Elizabeth Palley, now out of hospital, but not full y recovered. 
Ruth Hutcherson, recovering from a serious operatio n. 
Ruth Ware, also recovering from a serious operation . 

------------- 
Report of the June Meeting  
Very poorly supported, probably due to the extreme heat. Apart from the 
stalwart committee, only one other person turned up . Try to make an effort 
for the next meeting in July. 
Mr. BLAKEMAN opened the meeting with 'Adagio & Minu et from the 7th Symphony'. 
He was then joined by JOHN HUTCHERSON for 'Land of my Fathers' and 'Red Sarafan'. 
CHARLIE JEFFERYS played 'Greensleeves', 'Lullaby of  Birdland', and 'In my 
heart Maggie'.  He was then accompanied by JOHN HUT CHERSON in 'Les Carrillons' 
by Hummel, and 'Gavotte' from Mignon. MR. BLAKEMAN then turned the Duo into 
a Trio, and they played 'Minueto & Trio' by Haydn, 'Sonata in G, Allegretto' 
by Haydn, and 'March from Scipio' by Handel.  JOHN HUTCHERSON then played 
'Humoresque' arranged by himself. 

------------- 
 
Battersea Class  
MRS. ANN FOSTER  will be giving up the class at the  end of this term as she 
is moving to a new address. 

------------- 
 
Subscriptions  
A timely reminder that Subscriptions are due to be raised to €2.00 per annum 
from the 1st January 1977. 

------------- 
 
Newsletter  
Apologies for this poor attempt, but it is to be ho ped that our Editor, 
Elizabeth Palley will be fit enough to prepare the September edition. 
All correspondence to Secretary:  Mr. JIM HARVEY, 4 2 St. Barnabas Street, 
London, S.W.1. 


